April 7, 2021 — 10.00am

Town of Bowden

W D E N Box 338, 2101 20t Ave
Bowden, Alberta, TOM 0KO
Phone: 403 224 3395
Web: www.bowden.ca

COVID-19 (Corona Virus) Update

Further to previous communications please note that the Town continues to review all current
announcements made by the Provincial Government and / or Alberta Health Services regarding
mandatory COVID public health notices and restrictions.

In this respect, please note that yesterday the Provincial Government announced that that it is
returning to Step 1 of the “Path Forward” program.

Mandatory public health measures therefore remain in place across the Province. This means:

i.  allindoor social gatherings are prohibited,
ii.  all retail outlets must limit customer capacity to 15% of fire code occupancy limits,
ii.  libraries and museums must close,
iv.  mandatory wearing of face masks in all indoor public places, and indoor workplaces,
v. restrictions on indoor and outdoor recreational, entertainment and sporting activities.

Please refer to the Provincial Government’s website for complete details on all public health
restrictions.

https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx

Regarding our Town services please note:

The Town Administration Office continues to remain open, Monday to Friday 8.00am until 4.00pm
each day. However, the wearing of face masks is mandatory and only one visitor is allowed in the
building at any point in time. Due to the introduction of reduced staffing levels the timely delivery of
some services may be restricted so please bear this in mind.

Public Works will continue to operate normally to ensure that essential services are maintained.

The Library must close again — please refer to information notices placed on the library front door.

The Town remains committed to ensure that public safety remains a priority and will continue to
endorse and maintain all safeguards pertaining to indoor and outdoor social gatherings.

Residents and visitors must therefore continue to adhere to current Provincial Government and / or
Alberta Health Services regulations regarding mandatory or advisory COVID practices and
restrictions.

Please refer to the Town’s new website and social media for further updates.
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